


ANCDH
^ \ National Committee

CA000569L

j Against Discrimination SEP 2 01984
L i n HOUSing 733 15th Street, N.W., Washington^^ < y g ) j ^ BRK$p2) 783-8150

PRESIDENT
Robert C. Weaver

CHAIRMAN
Harold C. Fleming

VICE PRESIDENTS
Sol Rabkin

Ruth Robbins
Kale A. Williams

SECRETARY
Madison S. Jones

TREASURER
Samuel J. Simmons

ASSISTANT TREASURER
Martin E. Sloane

DIRECTORS
Betty Adams

Arnold Aronson
Ben Barkin

Joseph Battle
Dale F. Bertsch

Philip Brownstein
Herrington Bryce

Yvonne Braithwaite Burke
Adrian De Wind, Esq.

Charles T. Duncan
Robert Embry, Jr.

Christopher E. Edley
Robert Raymond Elliott

Dwight M. Ellis
Margaret Fisher

Herbert Franklin
Fred Freiberg

Jose Garza
Marvin S. Gilman

Donald Harris
LaDonna Harris

Dorothy I. Height
Norman Hill
Karla Irvine

Jay Janis
J. Bruce Llewellyn

Leon Lynch
Myrna Loy

Cyril Magnin
Melvin Mister

Will iam O. Oliver
Lee Porter

Will iam F. Rafsky
Marvin Rich

Dorothy Ridings
James S. Robinson

Patricia Rouse
Dr. Juliet Saltman

Henry Schecter
Althea Simmons
William Tisdale

Glegg Watson
Barbara Wurtzel

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
Martin E. Sloane

GENERAL COUNSEL
Bruce S. Gelber

September 17, 1984

Hon. Eugene D. Serpentelli, J.S.C.
Ocean County Court House
C.N. 2191
Toms River, New Jersey 08753

R e : Urban League of Greater New
Brunswick v. Borough of
Carteret

Dear Judge Serpentelli:

This is in response to your recent call to
Mr. Benedict's office inquiring about the status
of our negotiations with South Brunswick regarding
the ordinance revisions required by the Consent
Order.

On behalf of the Civic League, let me
indicate that we are pleased with the progress
being made toward reaching final agreement on the
ordinance revisions. At this point, there are
only a few provisions on which there is any
significant disagreement. Mr. Benedict and I are
hopeful that we will be able to work out these
differences over the next couple of weeks.

If we are unable to do so, however, we may
ask the Court to appoint an expert for the limited
purpose of assisting the parties in resolving the
remaining differences prior to formal submission
of the proposed ordinance revisions to the Court.

We appreciate your patience in this matter
and will keep you apprised of the status of our
negotiations. Do not hesitate to call if you have
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any questions in this regard.

Sincerely,

Bruce S. Gelber
General Counsel

BSG:vb

cc: Barbara Williams, Esq.
Joseph Benedict, Esq.
Alan Mallach
Roy Epps


